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Board/Commission Profile Sheet 2022/2023 
 
 

 
1. Name of Board/Commission:  Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) Medical Advisory Board 

 
2. Board Administrator/Primary Contact:  

Administrator: 
Linda Ford, Acting Commissioner 
 
Primary Contact: 
Sharon Brown, Assistant Commissioner, Driver and Vehicle Services 
Telephone: (804) 367-4371 
Email address:  Sharon.brown@dmv.virginia.gov 
Mailing address for the Board: 
Virginia Department of Motor Vehicles 
Post Office Box 27412 
Richmond VA 23269-0001 
Attn:  Sharon K. Brown 

 
Secondary Contact: 
Rebecca Parsio, RN Healthcare Compliance officer 
Telephone: (804) 367-4380 
Email Address:  Rebecca.parsio@dmv.virginia.gov 
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Name Expiration 
of Current 
Term 

Seat Requirements (if any, per Code) 
(ex., 5 yrs. of investment experience; 
local government official; 
congressional district rep.) 

 Lisa Jenkins Haynie, 
MD 

09/30/24 Specialization –Family 
Practice/Occupational Health Examiner 
 

Surbhi Bansal, MD 09/30/24 Specialization –Ophthalmology 

Saji Slavin, MD 
 
 
 
 
 

09/30/24 Specialization – Internal Medicine 
Internal Medicine/Geriatrics since 2011 

 Jawad Wazir Bhatti 
MD FAAPMR  

 09/30/24 Specialization -Internal medicine 
Physical medicine and rehab 
Pain Medicine 
Certification: 
Physical medicine and rehab 
Pain medicine 
Independent medical examiner 
Fellow of American Academy of physical 
medicine and rehab 
  

Dr. Susan DiGiovanni, 
MD 
Chair 

09/30/26 Specialization – Internal Medicine 
(Subspecialty – Nephrology) 
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 Firas Beitinjaneh, MD, 
FAAN. 
 

 9/30/24 Specialization –Neurology 
(Subspecialty – Epilepsy) 

Mark Sochor, MD 09/30/26 Specialization – Emergency Medicine 

 
 
 
  
 
Where are meetings generally held?     

           
         DMV Headquarters, 2300 West Broad Street, Richmond, VA 23220 

 
 Where can you locate the board meeting schedule? 
 
 The meetings are posted on the Commonwealth Calendar and on the DMV website. Additionally, a paper notice is placed in 
every customer service center. 


